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Little Stoke Primary School
Little Stoke Lane

Little Stoke
South Gloucestershire

BS34 6HY

Tel. 01454 866522
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Headteacher: Mr D Ross

Website:   www.littlestokeps.co.uk    

Email: admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 2 - Parent Meetings – October 2021
Current guidelines allow us to complete these meetings in person.  We feel that this is an excellent opportunity to meet the teachers and see the children’s books.  This year, we will hold the parent meeting in the small hall for EYFS and Key Stage One classes and the large hall for Key Stage Two.  The halls will be ventilated by having the upper windows open throughout.  When you arrive, you will be able to collect your child’s tray with their books to look at before and/or after the meeting, please take them with you to the meeting.
The meetings are to see how your child has settled back in to school following the summer break, discuss progress in your child’s learning so far this year and to consider potential next steps.  Pupils can attend these meetings to hear the feedback from their class teacher if you would like them to. The discussions will last no more than 10 minutes.  Please be aware that teachers may suggest an alternative meeting if, during your session it seems you may need more time.  This is to ensure all parents are seen during the time available.

Please take a look at the possible time slots for your 10 minute meeting below and tick all the time slots that are convenient.  Once you have returned this to the class teacher they will allocate a time and then send home an appointment slip with your time on it.  
We are very much looking forward to the chance to meet with you during these meetings as they are a key part of our partnership to ensure your child makes the best progress during their time at school.  If you are unable to attend we will be contacting you in order to arrange appointments on an alternative day.  We are looking forward to discussing your child’s learning with you.
Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 15th October.  
Yours sincerely,
Dan Ross
Head teacher

Parent Meetings October 2021
My preferred time slots are as follows. (please tick at least 2 boxes) 

Wednesday 20th October 3.30pm –4.30pm
Wednesday 20th October 4.30pm –5.30pm
Thursday 21st  October 5pm – 6pm

 Thursday 21st  October 6pm – 7.30pm

Pupil Name ..........................................................................                             Class ............................
My child has a sibling in …………………………………. Class. This will help to ensure we don’t double book times for you. 

Parent/Carer Signature ...............................................................
Please return this slip to the class teacher by Friday 15th October

